
NOTICE 
 

REPLACEMENT SITE SAFETY TRAINING CARDS 

ISSUED BY LOCAL 15 HAVE BEEN PRINTED. 

 

PLEASE PICK UP YOUR NEW CARD AT THE 

IUOE LOCAL 15 TRAINING CENTER OFFICE 

DURING BUSINESS HOURS 

IF YOU HAVE NOT DONE SO ALREADY. 

THE NEW CARD IS REQUIRED BY 

March 18, 2023. 

 

CALL THE TRAINING CENTER AT 

(718) 835-0400 WITH ANY QUESTIONS 


